
 

 

 

September 10, 2013 

 

MEMORANDUM TO: 

 

Franklin O. Arcilla 

Teacher III 

Antipolo National High School 

 

 Pursuant to Unnumbered Regional Memorandum  dated September 10, 2013 you hereby 

advise to attend the Capacity-Building Seminar Workshop for Registered Guidance 

Councilors and Career Guidance Advocates on September 12 -13, 2013 at the Occupational 

Safety and Health Center Auditorium, Diliman, Quezon City. 

 Travel expenses relative to this participation  shall  be charged against MOOE subject to 

the usual accounting rules and regulations. 

 

 

    JOSE L. DONCILLO, CESO VI 

            Asst. Schools Division Superintendent 

                Officer-In-Charge 

 

 

  

 


